
June 19, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. R.J. Caster 

15 Viking Way 

Wickford 

Essex 

SS11 7JA 

ENGLAND 

 

Dear Mr. Caster: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 6, 1996.  I have added your name to our mailing list. 

 

The film footage recently acquired by the Review Board from Helen Sturges-Anderson and family 

will be available to the public in a few weeks from the National Archives.  I suggest you contact the 

JFK Liaison at: 

 

JFK Assassination Records Collection 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Washington, D.C.  20408 

 

or call 

 

301-713-6620. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  Thank you for your interest in the work of the 

Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


